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From the Principal

Thiele Primary School Newsletter
Week 9, Term 2

2023

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am pleased to announce that as part of the federal government’s

‘Student Wellbeing Boost’ we will be receiving additional funding

to spend on activities to support our student’s mental health and

wellbeing at Thiele Primary School. At this stage we are unsure of

the amount of money we will be receiving; however, we will keep

you updated once we are informed.

Following on from our Bully Survey conducted at the end of Term

1, we have booked SafetyNet information sessions for students

and parents/carers on the topic of cyber safety. The SafetyNet

Programs key aim is to achieve a reduction in bullying and

conflict, increased awareness of this topic, and improvements in

overall mental health and wellbeing.

The SafetyNet Program will be presented to our year 3-6 students

in the first week of Term 3. This program will explain cyberbullying

(what it is, what it is not, how to recognise it), online activities,

online dangers, respectful behaviour, gaming and age restrictions

in Australia, digital footprint, privacy and where to go for help. 

The parent/carer SafteyNet program ‘It takes a village’ is a 1.5

hour program explaining bullying, statistics, current online/social

media trends and dangers, account management, privacy and

reporting, what parents can do to help reduce online risk and

harm and where to go for help. If you are interested in attending

this online program on Thursday 27th July at 7pm – 8:30pm, there

will be a link available soon for you to register.

We have had an influx of new potential families touring the school

and it has been wonderful meeting with them all and showcasing

all our school has to offer. If yourself, or someone you know, have

a child who is due to start school at the beginning or mid-year in

2024, please contact Renata in our front office to organise a

school tour with myself. 

Kind regards, 

Sharon Willoughby
Principal



Thiele News

RED CROSS PILLOWCASE PROGRAM
On Monday, our Year 3 and Year 4 students attended the Red Cross Pillowcase program. This program
taught students how to prepare their household for emergencies. Red Cross are able to visit our school to
run a parent/carer workshop that explains and complements the Pillowcase Program. If you are
interested in attending this workshop please express your interest via the Front Office or email
sharon.willoughby236@schools.sa.edu.au.

For further guidance or to create a household emergency plan you can download Australian Red Cross’
Get Prepared app or visit redcross.org.au/prepare. 

GIRLS SAPSASA SOCCER
Congratulations to our Year 5/6 girls for their exciting wins last Friday at the SAPSASA Knockout Soccer
competition held at Torrens East Primary School. Violet S, Ila-Renae L, Anna M, Abigail M, Isabella E,
Nadeen G, Milly A, Anisha N, Hana T, Rikki-Lee F, Mia, Olyvia L and Libby B. 

The girls are looking forward to more training to prepare for their next knockout games in Term 3. Thank
you to Simon Wilson, our ACEO, and to the parents who came to support the girls on the day. Keep up
the great work team! 

CHILDREN'S ARTSPACE EXHIBITION
A huge congratulations to Brodie S for being nominated for the
Children’s Artspace Poster Exhibition at the Adelaide Festival
Centre. Brodie attended the launch of the exhibition with his
family and teacher, Ms Penny Evans, where his artwork will be on
display as part of the Finding Freedom 2023 SA Refugee Week
Youth Poster Awards Exhibition. Well done Brodie. 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.redcross.org.au%2Fget-help%2Femergencies%2Fpreparing-for-emergencies%2Fget-prepared-app&data=05%7C01%7CSharon.Willoughby236%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Ca4526e8a0e0a41a433ec08db7619e7c2%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638233626056189934%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XOs%2F%2Bu84xQX8hFYr4aIkenCLFpIvIbNA3t0EpF9LNiM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.redcross.org.au%2Fprepare&data=05%7C01%7CSharon.Willoughby236%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Ca4526e8a0e0a41a433ec08db7619e7c2%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638233626056189934%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sOk9qqoajjL9Eaaz%2FdZqP%2BiHd0ltkeZfWPSc6mfM7vQ%3D&reserved=0


$3.50 EACH
FROM TUESDAY 4TH JULY

Celebrating Reconciliation

T16: - Tanner W & Summer E
T15: - Hana T & Tahlee J
T14: - Amari C & Ben M
T13: - Zaria C & Mason C
T3: - Layla T & Charlie W
T1: - Briella R & Sullivan M
T5: - Oakley S & Leela W

LEARNING AND CELEBRATING RECONCILIATION
Students and staff are looking forward to continuing their work with Simon to create an Acknowledgement
of Country for Thiele. The Year 5 and Year 6 boys are training to prepare for their knockout soccer game on
Friday June 30th at Thiele Primary School. 

After our students learnt about the Torres Strait Island flag, the Aboriginal flag and the Australian flags they
were asked to design a new flag for Australia. These flags are on display in the Spence building outside T8.
Congratulations to our winners and runners up:-

YELP - YOUTH ENVIRONMENT LEADERS PROGRAM
Our YELP students have been taught how to make compost bin liners using
newspaper. Their aim is to make these to replace the decomposable bin
liners for the classroom compost buckets. This will not only save money,
but will benefit our compost by adding paper to our compost mix. 

We would be grateful for any and all newspaper donations to support this
project. If you have or know of anyone who has newspapers please bring
them into the Front Office. We appreciate your support with this. 

Youth Environment Leaders

NAIDOC WEEK DONUT FUNDRAISER
NAIDOC themed donuts will be available from the Campus
Canteen from Tuesday 4th July. Funds raised will go
towards the Tjindu Foundation. 



Uniform Update
THANK YOU, DEVON CLOTHING

We thank Devon Clothing for their support of Campus in supplying our uniforms for the past five

years. Their tenure concludes at the end of Term 3, 30th September 2023. Please note that the

Uniform Shop located on the school grounds will close at the end of Week 1, Term 3, however

uniform purchases will still be available online here or at Devon Clothing Edwardstown.

NEW SUPPLIER

Belgravia Apparel, our new supplier, will commence on 1st October 2023, and will open their onsite

shop from the beginning of Term 4. Information regarding uniform supplies for Term 4 2023, and

onwards will be distributed later in the year. We look forward to seeing some new items added to our

Thiele PS uniform list including maroon sport socks, hair accessories and grey winter tights. 

THIELE BEANIES

We are starting to see more students wearing beanies to school to keep them warm, Thiele beanies

are still available for purchase online or at Devon Clothing Edwardstown. 

SENIOR JUMPERS

We are pleased to announce that our year 6 senior students have finally received their Senior

jumpers and don’t they look smart and warm. Thank you Silver Fleece for supplying these

CAMPUS UNIFORM SHOP 

Please note that the Uniform Shop located on the school grounds will close at the end of Week 1,

Term 3, however uniform purchases will still be available online or at Devon Clothing Edwardstown.

Until this closure, school uniforms can be purchased on site at the Campus Uniform Shop. Please

enter via the Campus Library. Monday 2.30pm - 3.30pm; Wednesday 8.30am - 9.30am; Friday 8.30am

- 9.30am. Click here for more information. 

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP

Thiele's Second-hand Uniform Shop is open Thursday mornings from 8:45am. The shop is located

next to the Junior Primary Science room in the Heysen Building. Cash payments are preferred please.

. 

https://onlinestore.devonclothing.com.au/shop-by-school/aberfoyle-tri-campus-thiele-only/?page=1
https://onlinestore.devonclothing.com.au/shop-by-school/aberfoyle-tri-campus-thiele-only/?page=2


This year marks 20 years of the Premier's Reading

Challenge! Students have an opportunity to receive a

special 20th anniversary certificate, on top of their

normal PRC award "IF" they read 20 books, instead of

the normal 12. Please encourage your child to read as

much as they can and record the books so that we

can hopefully have all of our Thiele students achieve

this wonderful award. Click here for more information. 

PREMIERS READING CHALLENGE

SUN SMART SCHOOL
Hats are compulsory in Terms 1, 3 and 4. All students are required to wear a wide brimmed or
legionnaires hat. Students who do not have a wide brimmed or legionnaires hat will be required to
follow our “No Hat, No Play” policy. If students are not wearing their hat during recess and lunch, they
are to sit in the area near the Coorong building. Hats and beanies are not to be worn in classrooms..

CAMPUS KIDS PLAY CAFE
Campus Kids Play Café is open every Friday of term in the Geoff Simpson Hall. Come along and meet
Lois, enjoy a cappuccino or fresh brewed tea with some delicious morning tea. We welcome
parents/carers within our three schools, along with their friends, family and community members.

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE
We are seeking new members for our fundraising committee. If you are interested in joining the
committee, please email dl.1664.info@schools.sa.edu.au. Committee members assist with local
donations, festive stalls and raffle prize organisation.

UPDATED POLICIES 
We have updated the Dress Code Policy and Mobile Phone and Personal Device Policy for Thiele
Primary School. Please click here to view. We appreciate your continued compliance with these
policies. 

CAMPUS COMMUNITY GARDEN
Thank you to the parents and carers who purchased fresh oranges and lemons from our garden this
week. All proceeds will go back into our garden. Lemons continue to be available from the Front
Office.

THE CAMPUS WAY
Respect others | Respect yourself | Respect our place | Sitting while eating | Walking on pavers 

Keeping out of garden areas | Courtyard/grass area is a quiet play space | No hat, No play 
Being a Nude Food Dude and bringing litter free lunch

https://premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au/parents-families/
https://premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au/parents-families/
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/policies/


PRINCIPAL AWARDS

T5 - Lenny W
T2 - Ella S, Amber W
T3 - Abbygail L, Chase C, Mackenzie S
T13 - Ivy D, Summer L, Jamaal T, 
T15 - Rhyse G, Zachary B, Samuel J, Micah P, 
T16 - Violet S, Isabella E, Cheyenne T, Elise K, Jesse N

We would like to congratulate all of our students who received awards at the Week 8 Assembly last
Friday 23rd June. Keep up the great work everyone. 

Assembly Awards

FOR MORE VISIT: thieleps.sa.edu.au

CLASSROOM AWARDS

Bare Food Award T5
Congratulations to T5 for having the most Bare Food lunches which contain no wrappings, packaging or
litter. Our Youth Environment Leader’s Challenge to you is to pack a Bare Food lunchbox every day!
 

Mr G-no-me Award T15
Mr G-no-me likes to spend his time in the class that takes care in keeping their yard area clean and tidy.
This supports our school value of integrity. Congratulations to T15 who have were successful in earning
Mr G-no-me for the next fortnight. 

Palmy Award T14
Palmy is an orangutan who enjoys spending his time with the class who recycles the most recyclable 10c
containers because this supports our school value of sustainability. Congratulations to T14 who collected
the most recyclable containers and won the opportunity to have Palmy in the classroom for the following
two weeks. 

RUBBISH RAFFLE

Winner: Rachel W. T1 and Willow T, T15 
Students received a canteen voucher for winning the rubbish raffle. 

RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS

Winner: Georgia H, T2 
- for helping a student when they were hurt

http://thieleps.sa.edu.au/


Pedal Prix News

PEDAL PRIX CAMPUS TORNADOES
Four Pedal Prix trikes participated in round 3 at Victoria Park on Saturday June 17. The weather started out cold and rained

in the afternoon. All riders performed well in the conditions and are looking forward to their next event at The Bend on

Saturday 5th August. Thank you to the parents and sponsors for supporting all of our riders.




Thank you to the sponsors of our Pedal Prix Team:-

Go Sunny Solar:- mention Campus Tornadoes Pedal Prix for a special price on solar

Air Diffusion:- mention Campus Tornadoes Pedal Prix to Bill Threadgold at Air Diffusion for any insulation or air conditioning needs

Scallywags Coffee:- enjoy a cup of coffee at Canberra Drive, Aberfoyle Park 

NJD Book Keeping, Jayco, Ryco, Real Good Design, Diverse Water Solutions, Snap Printing Lonsdale.

TEAM MEMBERS: 
Annabel L
Joshua B
Isaac P
Rachel M
Nathaniel M
William L
Caitlin L
Thomas B
Evie J
Abigail B
Timothy N
Tobias T

CAMPUS TORNADOES 2023

Elijah C
Cameron L
Samuel L
Thomas D
Tobi P
Josh M
Jesse N
Elijah M
Jake H
Matti K
Aiden S

Aston S
Josiah Z
Austin B
Zoe M
Ainsley D
Elijah P
Fynnley J
Lindsey N
Jai M
Olyvia L
Jacob L



FOR MORE VISIT: thieleps.sa.edu.au

2023 Thiele Planner

Click here for Terms 3-4

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100076380878376
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/calendar/
http://thieleps.sa.edu.au/
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/calendar/


Sporting Opportunities

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1066793?eid=1066793


High School Opportunities

http://www.aphs.sa.edu.au/

